

On 11 October  a workshop on Risk Management was held for Members of the Committee.

The workshop proved to be well facilitated and the subject explained in clear English!

I think, to the surprise of Members present, it proved to be an interesting and informative afternoon.  

The meeting on 20 October -  Councillor Farmer was nominated as the new Chairman.         

Councillor Judy Prest

Vice-Chairman
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